
Call for Judges
Connecticut STEM Fair
February 3rd and March 23rd, 2024

The upcoming Fair will be held virtually again this year. We had a very successful fair last year
and we were happy that every student was able to interact with judges live on Zoom. The 2024
CT-STEM Fair will again be held on Zoom.

Judging of student exhibits will take place in two separate sessions as follows:
● Completed Projects will be judged live via Zoom on Saturday February 3rd .
● Research Proposals will be judged live via Zoom Saturday March 23rd.

● Judging will occur between 10:30am - 12:30pm and 1:00pm-3:00pm (EST) with
a 30min break for lunch

As with past fairs, judges will work in teams. Each judge team will be assigned several exhibits
to judge. By e-mail judges will receive their assignments and specific directions for viewing and
evaluating the student project information.

There will be about 200 student exhibits from several area high schools. Enough judges are
needed so that each exhibit can be judged by multiple judge teams. Each Judge Team will be
assigned a Zoom breakout room.

To register to judge, use the following link:
● https://ctstem.stemwizard.com/public_site/judge_register
● Indicate which session (or both) you can attend.

Please register to Judge as soon as possible

Please forward this invitation to colleagues and friends whom you feel would be good judges
and encourage them to volunteer.
Additional information will be provided to all registered judges as it becomes available. Prior to
each session, judges will know which exhibits are assigned to their teams and will be able to
review the abstracts online.

Thank you for your support.
Fran Walker Lichtenberg
Member, Board of Directors, Connecticut STEM Foundation
e-mail: connecticut.stem@gmail.com
Telephone: 203-371-0778

Visit us on our website, CTSTEMFoundation.org and on Facebook and Linkedin

https://ctstem.stemwizard.com/public_site/judge_register
http://ctstemfoundation.org

